
Thursday February 11, 2016 

 Old Business: 

• Meeting Meetings had been emailed prior to the meeting and were brought up for 
approval. Approved by Kristen and Myron. 

• Financial Report: 
o Over $6000 payment made to D.C. trip 
o Apx. $2600 left in D.C. trip fund. 
o Apx. $6000 in General Band fund. 
o Financial report was approved by Nikki and Stephanie 

• D.C. trip: 
o A discussion about setting up a meeting for D.C. trip. A date of Feb. 23rd at 6pm 

was set to discuss trip itinerary, payments due, and final head count due.  
• Dance: 

o Made $150 (minus the cost for the DJ) and 1and ½ bags of shoes. 
• 1st Basketball game raffle basket raised $71.  
• All East and ETSU Honor Band were great and the kids that participated did a 

wonderful job! Savannah Robinette represented the band at All East and did well! 
• Bake Sale at Wal-mart: 

o Great Participation!!!!!  
o Made $317.25 

• Donations for D.C. Trip 
o NN Ball & Roller donated $400  
o NFS donated $500 

• Last pep Band on the 12th and the band will be selling the light up devil horns and a 
raffle basket.  

New Business: 

• Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night 
o Will be at the store near JCMC and ETSU. 
o Looking at Friday dates in March and a date will be announced.  

• Bristol Race- April 15th-17th 
o Mark your calendars 
o Volunteers will be needed.  
o More information to follow. 
o Funds will go to General fund. Tips to the D.C. trip 

• Tri County Dates- Feb. 19th-20th and subject to change. More info. To follow 
• Shoe Party Date- 23rd after school till meeting. 
• Pancake Breakfast 

o March 19th 
o Make signs 
o Lee to discuss with church about having it there 

• Fundraiser Report: 
o Sandy Lingerfelt at Clinchfield Credit Union can set up an account if people 

want to donate at the bank. Clinchfield will donate to the account also.  
o Motion to explore option further by Nikki and Leanne.  



o Lee will do a press release.  
o Indian River called and sent Mandarin oranges to Myron for boosters to try as a 

possible item to sell next fruit season.  Unable to bring to boosters due to snow, 
but stated the oranges were good.  

• May 5th Spring Concert 
o Snacks and cookie for after concert for the Sr.’s 
o Need to purchase chevrons and letters 

• Mrs. Hurter’s Remarks- 
o Honor Band went well 
o Encourage your kid to practice every day and to participate in honor bands. 
o Wind players do scale tests every week 
o Start spring concert music on the next school day. 
o Next Year’s marching show is Weird Science (Weird Science, Blinded me with 

Science, and Mr. Robotto) 
o April- Arts in the Park.  The kids will play pep band music 
o May 23rd Graduation?? 

• Next Booster meeting: March 3rd at 6pm 
• Motion to adjourn and seconded: Myron and Melinda 


